
  
  

  

Mayor of London and  

Deputy Commissioner of Metropolitan Police  

Meeting, 5 November 2020 

   

Sadiq Khan – Mayor of London  

Sir Steve House – Deputy Commissioner 

 

Supported by:   

Sophie Linden – Deputy Mayor for Policing and Crime  

Diana Luchford – Chief Executive Officer, MOPAC  

Nick Bowes – Mayoral Director, Mayor’s Office 

 

 

 

1. Autumn Nights Operation 

The Deputy Commissioner updated the Mayor on the Met’s annual Autumn Nights 

Operation – the extra patrols over October and November to target those areas where 

anti-social behaviour and violence are likely to occur. 

 

 

2. Covid-19 Update 

The Mayor was updated on the second period of lockdown, the changes to regulations 

that were necessary to support it and the Met’s plans for enforcement.  

 

 

3. Operational Update  

The Deputy Commissioner provided an update on operational issues. 

  

 

_______________________________  


